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Update on Delegated Authority to Award Future Easier Access III 
Contracts 

TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 14, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:    

1. Revise the delegated authority to the TTC Chief Executive Officer to award future 
Easier Access III construction contracts provided the contract award values are 
within the latest TTC Construction Estimate. 

2. Authorize that the information in the confidential attachment remain confidential until 
such time as the Easier Access III construction contracts are awarded. 

 


